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From: registrar
Sent: June 22, 2017 2:17 PM
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - j1434@rogers.com

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June-07-17 7:22 AM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-07 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
John Helferty 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Time to have hydro one look at what can be cut back. 
Ontario is using much less power now than in the past so their reasons for asking for an increase 
does not fly. 
Do not approve any increases for them and suggest they find the money they say they need instead 
of just always asking for more... 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




